
2-24400 Hwy 37 

Sturgeon County, AB 

T8T 0E9 

780-973-9191 

May 1, 2025 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

On June 4, 2025 the kindergarten classes will be going to The Makery 

in Sherwood Park. We will leave the school at 9:00 am and return to 

school at 12:00pm.  We require 4 volunteers per class.  

Please send a lunch and water bottle as usual with your child. A snack 

will be provided at The Makery. Your child will bring their water bottle 

with them on the field trip. We will eat lunch once we return to school. 

Please fill out the permission form on PowerSchool Parent Portal. 

Please let us know if you have any questions. 

Sincerely, 

 Alexandra Cronshaw

Kristen Topolnitsky 

 

mailto:alexandra.cronshaw@edu.sturgeon.ab.ca

